Rusk Rural Water Supply
Boil Water Rescind Notice

Area(S) Affected: Customers on HWY
84 E (not all on hwy 84-customers
included will get a call) HWY 110 &

County Roads:
1301,1302,1303,1304,1305,1306,1307

Effective: May 2, 2023
Testing results indicate that
the water no longer requires
boiling.



